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PRESIDENTôS NOTES 

Hi Y'all 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  How 

about that Great Christmas Party!!!!!!   

Lots of really nice gifts.  Right Jerry?  Tommy 

Rutledge from Bertram won the T-Shirt Raffle, 

so his 1976 FORD Torino will be featured on the 

next Car Show Tee.  Thank you to all who 

bought tickets. 

Please welcome our new club members Rod & 

Jan Richter from Burnet 

Have a Safe and Sane New Year. 

 

Don Weber 

President 
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Lake Area Rods and Classics MINUTES  

 
Party Called By   Don Weber                    Attendees = A Whole Bunch of Party People 

   President              Active Members = They were all pretty active 

         

        

Type of Party    Annual Christmas Party    

Note Taker    Judy Caramanica ðSecretary  

 

Secretaryôs Report       Judy Caramanica  

 
Everybody had a great time!!!!!!   Great Food!!  Fantastic Company!!!  Adult Libations, 

Great and Hilarious Gifts!!   Music by Teri and Sam Locke,  Entertainment by recipients of gifts and 
hilarious pirating of gifts from each other.  Earlôs custom gift was outstandingly unique. 

 

[Editorôs Note:  Evidently our esteemed Secretary couldnôt remember much more.  She had too 
good a time]. 

 

 
MARK DIDNôT SAY MUCH 

Mark didnôt have a lot to say about past or upcoming activities at the Party, so he is excused from 

reporting this month.  Itôs kind of a slow month, and he was on the lift, getting his suspension fixed, 

and is currently recuperating. 

Feb. 23ðPut this on your calendarðThe Georgetown Car and Aircraft Show . 

 

 

EDITOR WONôT SAY MUCH EITHER 

January is kind of a slow month, not a lot going on.  Birthdays and Anniversaries are kind of sparse 

this time of year, but congratulations to Don and Cleoraôs Anniversary, and to the few folks who were 

born in January.  Both our Secretary and Activity Director took a short break, but we hope that they 

will be on deck for the February issue of the Newsletter.  Ron took over 120 pictures at the Party, but 

your fiendly Editor could include only a relative few in this January issue. 

Athethee, Athethee, AthetheeðThatôs all folks!!  (Courtesy of the Porky Pig School of Literature 

and Linguistics.) 

Date: December 15 2018m@ 6:00 PM  Party location: Meadow Lakes Country Club  
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CHRISTMAS PARTY!!!!  

 

 


